
The City of Urbana Wants to 
Continue the Conversation!

Zoom Learning Sessions

DATES AND TIMES:

July 28th at 10:00 am CST

July 29th at 2:30 pm CST

July 29th at 5:30 pm CST

LOCATION: Zoom Meeting

DURATION: 1.5 hours

We’re inviting you to be a part 
of these critical Learning Sessions. 

Please respond with the date that 
works for you. A Zoom link will 
follow your RSVP.

RSVP by noon on July 27, 2020 
via email to Marcia Thompson at 
marcia.thompson@hillardheintze.com
to receive the Zoom link to the 
Learning Session.

We need to hear from you!
Continuous feedback and transparency are 
important to building community trust. The 
City of Urbana is committed to doing that, and 
as a result of the public meetings previously 
held, the City has created additional space and 
time for the community to have a discussion 
on the themes that arose out of those earlier 
discussions. We will use those as a catalyst for 
discussing steps to improve and answer 
questions on these important topics: 

• Use of Force
• De-Escalation
• Procedural Justice
• Body Worn Cameras

• Police Firearms/Equipment
• Dispatch “Calls for Service”

These “learning sessions” will be led by an 
experienced, outside consultant and the 
information will be used to continue to build 
trust and understanding in the City of Urbana.
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